
Tate, Michele 2806

From: Pamela Meade [pcmeade@windstream.net]
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2009 9:09 AM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: Marcellus waste water

Please keep on top of this important issue. Don't allow the present
economic climate and the lure of dollars to tempt you to soften
regulations. Let's not leave future generations with problems, like
we have been dealing with from abandoned mines from the past. An
ounce of prevention is worth about a ton of cure, and, in so many
ways, a lot less expensive to us in the long run.

Be our true guardians!

Thank you,

Pam Meade


